
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Industry Colleague, 
 
RE:  Re-development of the Alice Springs Desert Park Courtyard 
 
As you would be aware the Alice Springs Desert Park is undergoing some exciting 
new changes that will make visitor’s experience of the Park more enjoyable.  These 
changes include the re-development of the main Courtyard and the inclusion of the 
Red Centre Way -The West Macs Discovery Centre.. 
 
As of Monday 28 June 2010, extensive building works will commence in the 
Exhibition Centre and during this construction stage the ‘Changing Heart’ film 
will relocate to the Nocturnal House.   The film will run on the half hour between 
8am and 5.30pm.  The film is expected to relocate to the Exhibition Centre in 
September. 
 
Other daily highlights: 
Discover Woodland, Sand Country or Desert Rivers  Walk through Aviaries 
See rare and unique animals in the Nocturnal House   Kangaroo and Emu enclosure 
 

9.00am Guide Presentation – share in the stores of the desert 
10.00am Nature Theatre Presentation – free flying bird presentation 
10.30am Guide Presentation - share in the stores of the desert 
11.00am Guide Presentation - share in the stores of the desert 
1.00pm Guide Presentation - share in the stores of the desert 
2.00pm Guide Presentation - share in the stores of the desert 
3.30pm Nature Theatre Presentation – free flying bird presentation 
4.00pm Guide Presentation - share in the stores of the desert 

 
As the development progresses we will continue to provide you with updates.  We 
thank you for your understanding whilst the Alice Springs Desert Park undertakes this 
exciting new development. 
 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Regena Medhurst, 
Acting Guide Manager on (08) 8951 8728 during business hours. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 

ESTELLE MARSHALL 
Sales & Marketing Manager 
Alice Springs Desert Park 
 

Administration 
Larapinta Drive, Alice Springs 

Postal address  PO Box 1120 
ALICE SPRINGS  NT  0871 

Tel 08 8951 8788 
Fax 08 8951 8720 

Email asdp@nt.gov.au 
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